
MEDIA NOTICE:  Planning Board meeting cancelled 01.02.2024. 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town of Denmark Planning Board scheduled 

for 01.02.2024 at 7:00pm has been cancelled due to a lack of applications. The 

next meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 6, 2024, at 7:00pm.  Applications 

to be considered must be received by the Town Clerk by 01.23.2024. 

By order of Planning Board Chair Kevin Gaines 

Dated 01.02.2024. 

Prudence L. Greene 

Town of Denmark Town Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


